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ELECTRIFICATION AT VARIOUS VILLAGES 
 
The Lephalale Local Municipality has made significant progress in its electrification 
project, having electrified 577 households since the 2022/2023 financial year. 
Despite initial technical issues which the municipality has resolve amicably, 521 
households have been energized across various villages, including: 
    - Lerupurupung 
    - Steve Biko Ext 4 phase 2 
    - Delaange/Marikana 
    - Hlagalakwena 
    - Botshabelo 
    - Kauletse 
    - Kopanong 
    - Maeteletja 
 
The municipality is working to assist homeowners with key change tokens, enabling 
them to purchase electricity units. This process is expected to be completed by June 
30, 2025. The last village, Himini, was initially scheduled for energization on May 4, 
2025. 
 
Current Status: 
 
- Total Households Electrified: 577 
- Households Energized: 521 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: 
 
Conscious Chiloane 
078 725 1020 
Issued By Lephalale Local Municipality Communication Unit 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


